Hey Campers, 
🌟🏕️ Get Ready for an Adventure in our DCR Parks! 🏕️🌟  
We know you’ve been eagerly awaiting this announcement and it’s here! The countdown to the 2024 DCR camping season is ON! 🎉 Reservations open March 6 at 9:00 a.m. sharp. Make sure you log on early to snag your spot for an unforgettable outdoor experience. But before you dive into booking, we've got some exciting updates and info on this year’s camping season to share with you: 
🏞️ 2024 Camping Program Highlights 🏞️ 
1. Reservations can be made up to four months in advance of your arrival date. That means if you're dreaming of pitching your tent under the stars on August 12, set your alarm for April 12! 
1. We've streamlined our reservation process, but we need your help too! Make sure to fill in all the necessary fields when booking to breeze through check-in when you arrive. 
1. This season, you can explore the sandy shores and lush forests on the Boston Harbor Islands and camp on Peddocks Island!  
1. Fans of camping at Beartown and Mt. Greylock? While the sites are taking a break this season, don't worry – if you shoot us an email at dcr.campinginfo@mass.gov, we'll keep you in the loop with any updates. 
1. Walk-in camping might be off the table, but you can still seize the day with same-day reservations until 2 p.m. EST through ReserveAmerica. 
1. This season, it's all about our registered campers! Sorry, no visitors allowed, but feel free to gather in our awesome day use areas. 
 
Excited yet? We sure are! 🎉 So mark your calendars, gather your camping gear, and get ready for the 2024 DCR camping season. Adventure awaits! 🌲⛺️ 
 
Still have questions? Email us at: dcr.campinginfo@mass.gov. 

